

Dear Cindy,

I want to congratulate you on having your nomination selected to be a recipient of our Fall 2022 <u>Community Service Awards</u>. We received nearly 400 applications, and through our selection process, The Houston Yellow River Chorus was deemed as a worthy cause. It was great to see all the amazing organizations our employees support across the country in their communities.

The Houston Yellow River Chorus will be receiving a **\$500 donation** from the Stewart Title Foundation in your name. Hopefully this money will greatly help their cause. They seem like a great organization, and like Stewart, great organizations think beyond themselves which is why we are making these investments in you and your local community.

If you're interested in sharing this on social media, Marketing has developed <a href="new\_graphics to share via Canva">new\_graphics to share via Canva</a>. These templates are customizable, and you will need to make a free account to access them. A separate email will be sent to you with more details. If you have any questions, please reach out to the <a href="Communications team">Communications team</a>.

Again, thank you for your participation and keep up the great work.

Best.

Fred Eppinger

Chief Executive Officer

Distribution: Community Service Award winners